
Ashurst Parish Council  
  

Clerk to the Council:  Elizabeth Leggo  
 

Tel:  07738664449   e-mail: ashurstclerk@outlook.com 

 

22 Elder Close 

Portslade 

Brighton 

BN41 2ER 

 

TO: ALL MEMBERS OF ASHURST PARISH COUNCIL 

 

 

YOU ARE SUMMONED TO ATTEND AN EXTRAORDINARY MEETING OF ASHURST 

PARISH COUNCIL AT ASHURST VILLAGE HALL ON THURSDAY 9TH MARCH AT 7.00PM 

 

 
Following the Local Audit and Accountability Act 2014, and with regard to regulations on Access to Local Government Meetings, 

members of the public are advised that they have a right to film/record the meetings of Ashurst Parish Council. Members of the 

public are also advised that by attending a meeting of Ashurst Parish Council, they give their consent to being filmed/recorded by 

other members of the public, if such activity is taking place. 

 

 

AGENDA  

 

To provide an opportunity for members of the public to ask questions or make statements at the 

Chairman’s discretion. 

 

 

1. Apologies for Absence.  To receive apologies and reasons for absence. 

2. Declaration of Members Interest.  To receive Councillors’ declarations of interest. 

3. Planning matters. To comment on planning applications received from Horsham District Council. 

DC/17/0261 - Demolition of existing detached garage, proposed two storey side extension and 

internal alterations at Otters, Church Lane, Ashurst. Otters, Church Lane, Ashurst, Steyning, West 

Sussex, BN44 3AR. 

 

4. Late planning applications. To receive planning applications received after the agenda was posted. 

5. Draft minerals plan. To review the comments made by the Council previously and agree any 

amendments before re-submitting. 

 

6. Grants. To review the grant application made by Kent, Surrey and Sussex Air Ambulance and 

decide whether to award a grant from the Council. 

 

7. Due to the nature of the information concerning staff and salary this item shall be taken under 

Standing Order 11 and will be discussed in Closed Session. Those present other than Parish 

Councillors may be asked to leave the meeting. 

 

To review the Clerk’s salary for 2017/18 in line with NALC guidelines for annual pay increases. 

 

 

 

Nick Hedley 

Vice Chairman of the Council 
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